
Letter of Recommendation for the "HPI Fellowship” at Hiroshima Peace 
Institute, Hiroshima City University 

 
To the Director of Hiroshima Peace Institute, Hiroshima City University, Japan: 
Dear Director, 
 

Person being recommended  

N a m e  o f  re co m m e n d e r  

T i t l e  o f  r e c o m m e n d e r  

Your relationship with the 

person being recommended 
 

 

Below, please indicate your reason for recommendation. If the space below is insufficient, please feel free to add 

extra pages (free-format). After printing, please sign date at the end of your recommendation (Digital signatures 

not accepted). 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Signature of recommender 

 

Date 


